
Friday, June 14, 2024 Announcements 
 

 A reminder that TODAY is the mandatory Grad Ceremony Rehearsal in Period 8.  
Grad cap, vee-stole and gown distribution will happen near the end of the rehearsal.  
Any Grade 12 students with Period 8 study blocks are also required to attend. 

 

 June 17-21 is Argyle's Indigenous Peoples' Week. Join us for a smudge and drumming 
circle during flex each morning. 

 

 There will be a stickball game Monday at lunch in the gym. Come try out the game 
and win prizes. All are welcome to play or watch. 

 

 There will be an Indigenous Games tournament Tuesday at lunch in the gym. Prizes 
will be awarded for the top competitors in each game. Members of the wrestling team 
would like to challenge you to try to beat them.  

 

 Bannock will be available outside the library all day Thursday! Come celebrate 
Indigenous Peoples' Week with some Bannock. 

 

 All Indigenous students are invited to a pizza lunch on Wednesday in room 150. 
 

 Thank you to our tech crew, photo and yearbook students who ran the photo booth 
and of course, the incredible leadership students who worked tirelessly to make last 
night’s Athletics Ceremony the success that it was.  A special thank you goes out to 
Owen G., Kaitlin R., Algara D. and Ailin A. for their efforts.  They were the four pillars 
that made last night a huge success.   

 

 The Digital Media Academy has spots available for current grade 8's and 9's to apply 
for DMA Lite for September.  Please see Mr. Bulger in room 134 or Mr. Miller in room 
135 for more information. 
 

 


